
 

REDBRIDGE SEND STRATEGY 

Redbridge Council is developing our 

SEND Strategy, and we need your 

help. 
  

We want parents from across the 

Borough to share their thoughts and 

ideas. Your input will help us set our 

priorities to make sure children with 

SEND can achieve their outcomes. 

Join us for a coffee morning at 

your school to share your 

thoughts. 
  

Date: 2nd April 2025 

Time: 8.45am 

Location: Ground floor Hall 
  

Contact Us: 

Please speak to your 

school SENDCO or 

Leadership Team for 

further information.   

Engagement Meeting - Coffee Morning 


